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Public Utility District No. 1 of Snohomish County, Washington, (“Snohomish”) submits 
these comments in response to CAISO’s Straw Proposal on the reliability coordinator 
rate design, terms and conditions.  Snohomish is registered as a Transmission Operator 
and is located inside the balancing area (“BA”) of the Bonneville Power Administration 
(“BPA”).   

Snohomish generally agrees with the comments BPA is concurrently submitting to 
CAISO.  In addition, we submit these comments:  

Comment: Services Agreement.  Snohomish is unclear as to CAISO’s reasons for 
electing to submit the Reliability Coordinator Service Agreement to FERC.  CAISO 
should explain this election versus not submitting the agreement to FERC. 

Comment: Billing. Snohomish supports CAISO’s ability to directly invoice TOPs located 
within a BA area that are RC Customers.  Snohomish currently pays for RC services 
directly and would prefer to continue to do so.      
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